
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     
HOLY ROSARY PARISH 
TORONTO, ONTARIO 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Dear Parishioners at Holy Rosary: I wish to bring 
you the news that I received from Fr. Decker 
concerning Fr. Leo’s health and to update you with 
the news of the Pastoral Associate: 
 

Fr. Kenneth Decker, the Superior General of the 
Basilian Fathers, has asked Fr. Leo Campbell to take 
a temporary medical leave from Holy Rosary Parish, 
effective Friday, January 18, 2008. Fr. Campbell's 
medical situation is appropriately confidential. No 
other information is available at this time. Any 
personal messages for Father Campbell can be 
addressed here to the parish and will be forwarded 
to him. Work-related matters should be referred to 
other staff members. Any questions should be 
addressed to Father Decker at his Toronto Office. 
Clearly Father Campbell's absence creates 
challenges for Fr. Chui, Parish Staff, and many 
parishioners. The Basilian Fathers are working with 
me to meet these challenges. Please be assured 
that Fr. Decker and all the Basilian Fathers will keep 
Holy Rosary Parish in its prayer at this time.  

Fr. Kenneth Decker, C.S.B. 
 

I have received fifteen enquiries concerning the 
position of Pastoral Assistant but not all have 
submitted their resume. I am in the process of 
interviewing the prospective candidates and I will 
let you know more details soon. 
 

In the meantime, I ask you to keep Fr. Campbell 
and the candidates in your prayers. Thank you and 
God bless. 

Fr. Daniel Chui, CSB 
 

Baptism Preparation 
 

The next Baptismal Preparation class 
will take place on Saturday, February 
23rd from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Parents requesting baptism for their 
child must be a parishioner of Holy 
Rosary for at least three months and 

practicing their faith.  For further information or to 
register, please contact Fr. Daniel Chui at 416-923-
8471. 
 

SACRAMENT OF FIRST RECONCILIATION 
FOR HOLY ROSARY SCHOOL & FOR THOSE WHO 

ATTEND OTHER CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Please call the Parish Office at 416-923-8471 to let us 
know on which of the following days your child would like 
to receive the Sacrament of First Reconciliation: Feb. 7 
(Thursday) at 7 p.m. OR Feb. 9 (Saturday) at 1 p.m. 
This event will take place in the Church. 

WHILE FR. LEO CAMPBELL IS AWAY, Fr. Maurice 
Restivo, C.S.B, Associate Professor, University of St. 
Michael’s College, will celebrate Mass at Holy Rosary 
from time-to-time. 

 
OUT OF THE COLD: HOME COOKS NEEDED 

FROM NOW ‘TILL THE END OF MARCH 
 

Each week, we need people to make 
a simple, basic main dish (eg. a ham, 
a Shepard’s Pie, or baked chicken). If 
once or twice, over the next 8 weeks, 
you can buy a ham, OR 12 chicken 

legs, put them into the oven for a few hours and 
then deliver it to the Parish Centre on Saturday 
before 11a.m., you can help us. Please contact us 
through the Holy Rosary parish office at 416-923-
8471. Thank you for helping us feed the homeless. 
 

Jackie Jenson  and Linda Russell 
Cook Coordinators, Out of the Cold 

 
PARISH PANCAKE BREAKFAST – FEBRUARY 3RD 

 

The annual Pancake & Sausage Breakfast 
is next Sunday after all the Masses. Come 
out and support this program, as 

parishioners have participated over the past 
29 years and have enjoyed the good food 

and good company. We have not changed 
our prices in over a decade: $8 for an Adult, $6 for a 
Senior/Child and $20 for a Family (2 Adults + 
children). This is great value for “all you can eat” 
Pancakes, Sausage, coffee, tea and juice. All proceeds 
go to the Out of the Cold program at Holy Rosary 
parish. We will also have pictures from the program 
up for viewing. Thank you for supporting this event 
and the parish program! Tickets are available after all 
Masses today. 
 

Elena Mascarenhas, Out of the Cold, Central 
Coordinator 

 
49TH INTERNATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS 

JUNE 15-22, 2008-01-08 
 

It’s not too late! Registration for the Archdiocesan 
Pilgrimage to this event in Quebec City is still open 
to all parishioners, religious, clergy and members of 
lay movements aged 18+ within the Archdiocese of 
Toronto. We will offer our pilgrims a unique 
opportunity for faith formation based on the events 
of the International Congress and our own 
pilgrimage process. Through reflections on the 
needs of our parishes, the message of the Gospel, 
and our experience of Eucharist, we will discover 
ways to respond to those needs. Join us in this 
remarkable event and be a part of diocesan renewal. 
Check out our new web page at 
www.archtoronto.org/congress for more information 
- download a registration form and register today! 
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PLEASE PICK UP YOUR 2008 ENVELOPES AT 
THE BACK OF THE CHURCH.  

 
BRIEFLY: 
 
 

World Day of the Sick: The World Day of the Sick 
will be celebrated, as it is every year, on Feb 11. A 
special Anointing of the Sick will be ministered 
at Holy Rosary at the 12:10 p.m. Mass on 
Monday, February 11th. 
 

Special Divine Mercy Presentation Sat., Feb. 
9th: Learn more about this 20th C. devotion and how 
to apply it to your daily life at 9:30 a.m. (after the 9 
a.m. Mass) in St. Brigid’s Church hall. (sponsored 
by the Kolbe Eucharistic Apostolate) 
 
 
 

EDUCATION & ACTION CAMPAIGN 2007-2008 
 

Last February, 575 members of Holy Rosary Parish 
joined with more than 152,000 Canadians in 
requesting our Prime Minister to set in place legal 
mechanisms that would ensure that Canadian mining 
companies respect international human rights and 
environmental standards in their operations abroad. 
On the weekend of March 2, you will be invited to sign 
a petition to our Prime Minister that his government 
establish an independent ombudsperson to receive 
complaints about Canadian mining companies that fail 
to behave in a responsible manner abroad.   
 

Development and Peace’s campaign is guided by six 
principles based on the Church’s social teaching. Last 
weekend, the first two of six principles that guide 
Development and Peace’s current education and action 
campaign were included in an insert in our parish 
bulletin. The six principles are inspired by the social 
teaching of the Church. They inform us that when the 
livelihood of local communities in the Global South are 
jeopardized, we cannot be silent. Here are two more of 
the six principles that Development and Peace says 
must be honoured when Canadian mining companies 
conduct business in the Global South: 
 

Principle No. 3: People have the right to participate 
fully in and have control over the decisions that affect 
their daily life. 
 

Principle No. 4: In the interest of solidarity and the 
common good, decisions made for the benefit of one 
community must not violate the rights of other 
communities. 
 

For more details, watch this space or visit 
www.devp.org and click on ‘Education Campaign’. 
 

The Members of the Holy Rosary D & P 
 
 

Please note: D & P’s Fair Trade coffee will be sold 
today during the Pancake Breakfast event. 

Tagalog Mass: on the fourth Sunday of each 
month at 6 p.m. The Joy of the Lord prayer group 
holds regular prayer meetings on Sundays at 5 p.m. 
 

Bible Study: Thurs. at 7:30 p.m., in the Parish 
Hall.  
 

Christian Meditation: on Wednesdays at 7:30 p.m., in 
Parish Centre. Info: John or Michael at 416-653-5445. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Saturday, February 2nd, 2008 
5:00 p.m. Louisiana Chiu & Andrew Holmes  
  In thanksgiving 
Requested by Louisiana Chiu & Andrew Holmes 
 

Sunday, February 3rd, 2008 
8:00 a.m. Holy Rosary Parishioners 
9:30 a.m. Doreen Cullen (+) 
Requested by Joanne McMinn 
11:00 a.m. Victoria Sousa (+) 
  & Grandparents (+) 
Requested by The Parents 
12:30 p.m. Lois Dorothy Noble Byrne (+) 
Requested by Her sister Barbara 
 

Monday, February 4th, 2008  
12:10 p.m. Rudolph Schury (+) 
Requested by Paula Schury 
 

Tuesday, February 5th, 2008  
12:10 p.m. In Thanksgiving 
Requested by The Bertagnolli Family 
 

Wednesday, February 6th, 2008 
 

7:30 a.m. Mass 
12:10 p.m. Mila Lyn Arias in Thanksgiving 
Requested by Mila Lyn Arias 
7:30 p.m.  Mass 
 

Thursday, February 7th, 2008  
12:10 p.m. Lillian Maloney (+) 
Requested by Pat Maynard 
 

Friday, February 8th, 2008 
12:10 p.m. Dan McDermott (+) 
Requested by: Vincent & Hilary Ward & Family 
 

Saturday, February 9th, 2008 
5:00 p.m. Julia Sternik (+) 
Requested by Alma Sternik & Family 
 

Sunday, February 10th, 2008 
8:00 a.m. Holy Rosary Parishioners 
9:30 a.m. Deceased Family Members  
  of D. Quon 
Requested by D. Quon 
11:00 a.m. Joseph Robert (+) 
Requested by Elaine Morgan 
12:30 p.m. Michael Erdman (+) 
Requested by Mother 


